
October 10, 2008 

Dear friend, 

Thank you for helping our class with the Flat Rockstar project! Here are the 
instructions: 

1. Photograph your Flat Rockstar at local landmarks that are significant to 
you. Photos taken at work are also great! 

2. Share the photos with our class: 

 a.) Email them to me at ms.rampton@gmail.com 

b.) If you are familiar with blogger, you can upload them to our class 
blog, www.flatrockstars09.blogspot.com. The username is ******* and 
the password is ********. 

c.) Print the photos and mail them to us at: Ms. Rampton’s class, 
Warren ES, 6451 Brandywine Way, LV, NV 89107. 

3. If you like, you can write a response letter to your Flat Rockstar and 
enclose any artifacts that will help the students learn about your city/state. 
Examples include: newspaper clippings, postcards, etc… 

4. Send the Flat Rockstar back to our class in the self-addressed stamped 
envelope in your packet. 

Thank you so much for helping our class learn about the world around us! 

Thank you, 

Ms. Rampton’s class 

 

 


